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It's Giving Tuesday!!
 

Dear Friends of NBT,

This Giving Tuesday, New Brunswick Tomorrow is
asking for your help as we raise funds to provide
support to teen parents and their children in the
New Brunswick High School's Parent Infant Care
Center (PIC-C).
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NBT's Parent Infant Care Center (PIC-C) is now
in its 30th year of providing free day care for
student-parents and their children on-site at the
high school. Here, children are cared for in a
secure, loving environment, while student-parents
focus on their studies in an effort to graduate high
school. The PIC-C serves up to 22 parents and
children each year.

Antonio (pictured above) is a student attending
NBHS, and, if being a teenager wasn’t
challenging enough, he is also a dad. Antonio
represents many of our teen parents facing
difficult obstacles to achieving their dreams.

Thanks to NBT, Antonio and his girlfriend have a
safe, highly-rated childcare center to leave their
young daughter while they attend school.
Moreover, they have a dedicated staff to help
them navigate the challenges of parenting, teach
important life skills, help them set goals for their
future, and so much more. The Parent Infant Care
Center (PIC-C) program made all the difference
for Antonio and his ability to graduate high school
and move forward on his path.

Visit www.nbtomorrow.org and make your
donation today. Your gift, no matter the size, will
help NBT continue to support teen parents like
Antonio so they can succeed.
 

Thank you, in advance, for your gift!!

At 17 years old, Antonio
found out he was going to be
a dad. He worried that he
would struggle in school and
wouldn’t graduate. 

Then Antonio and his
girlfriend enrolled in the PIC-C
program at New Brunswick
High School, where his
daughter received great care,
and Antonio was surrounded
by a supportive staff that
helped him stay in school and
create a vision for his future.
Antonio felt empowered by
having access to all of the
resources provided by the
PIC-C program. He is
committed to making sure his
daughter will have the
brightest future he can
provide her.

In its 8 years of existence,
PIC-C has enabled 100% of
its teen parents to stay in
school and over 86% have
graduated. NBT is proud to
support a program that helps
our young adults have the
best chance for a bright
future.

Donate Today!
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